
  
       
              SENIOR CLUB NEWSLETTER 

                  January & February 2017  
 
Dear Senior Members, 
 
 A     Blessed,     Healthful    And    Happy    New    Year    2018    To    All! 
  

  
 

January 10th ,         Wednesday, 1:00 P.M.              Basilopita celebration hosted by  
                                                                                                                     Bill Theodosakis and John Theologis in honor                                                                                   

                 of their name day. Graciously offered by their 
                 wives.      

   Coffee & Bingo 
 
January 17th,          Wednesday               1:00 P.M.   Hearty Soup and Crusty Bread Lunch 
      honoring Saint Anthony Feast Day 
      Bingo, Sweets and Coffee 
             
	 January	24th,									Wednesday	 1:00	P.M.	 	 	 Regular	Meeting	with	Bingo,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Coffee	and	Sweets	
	 	 	 	
	 	
	January	31st,													Wednesday		 1:00	P.M.	 		Pre-Feast	of		YPAPANTI!	
				 	 	 	 																Sarantisis	Lecture-Fr.	Eugene	
	 	 	Bingo	,	coffee	and	desserts	 	
	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	
	February	07th,								Wednesday						 1:00	P.M.	 Lenten	CARNIVALE	!	TSIKNOPEMPTI	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Bingo,	coffee	and	Lenten	treats	
	
	
	
February	14th,									Wednesday																						1:00	P.M.	 	 	 Valentine	Day	Celebration	
	 	 	 	 	 	 cards,	candies	and	hearts	
	 	 	 	 	 	 BINGO,	sweets	and	coffee.	
	
	 	 	
February	21st,							Wednesday	 																1:00	P.M.	 	 	 CHINESE	New	Year	and	Auction	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Asian	treats	for		‘	good	luck	‘	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Bingo,	coffee	and	sweet	goodies	 	
	
	
February	28th,						Wednesday	 																1:00	P.M.	 	 	 Regular	Meeting		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Bingo,	coffee	and	Lenten	sweets	
	
	
Please	remember	to	telephone	the	church	office	on	any	Wednesday	if	the	weather	is	inclement.		Snow,	ice,	rain,	can	often	
cancel	a	meeting	at	the	last	moment.			CALL:		718-339-0280	.		Many	thanks	to	Father	Eugene	and	StellaOberle	(	our	Sunday	
Bulletin	lady	)	who	also	creates	our	NEWSLETTER!	
	

Stay		happy,	safe	and	healthy	in	2018!	
	 																																																																																																																																		

		 	
Helen	Pavlides,	President	


